
Evan E. Worthing High School  
Shared Decision Making Committee Meeting (SDMC) 

Friday, October 18, 2018 
 
Member(s) Present      
Khalilah Campbell, Principal 
Petra Barrera, Administrative Assistant            
Charsheika Berry, Teacher                                    
Daphne Charles, Teacher                                     
Sedricka Jackson, Parent                                      
Janet Jefferson, Assist Principal  
Teri Hampton, Teacher 
                              
Member(s) Absent  
Albert Norris, IT Tech 
Pastor Kenneth Levingston, Community Leader 
Jackie Jackson, Alumni                                                   
Marilyn Gambrell, Community Leader 
 
Minutes:  
 
The SDMC meeting was called to order at 4:15 p.m. by Dr. Campbell, Campus Principal of 
Worthing High School (WHS).   Dr. Campbell addressed the committee with following 
information below: 
 
Open Discussion:  

 
New Building opening on January 2019 

• We discussed the fast approaching of the new building furniture and assigned the 
teachers to new rooms.  Selected furniture and equipment for the new section 
(Cafeteria, Main Office, JROTC, Athletics and Teacher Classrooms).  Ms. Hampton 
informed the committed that it was time to discuss the Worthing Turnaround Plan for 
2018-2019 School Year.    We discussed the new bell schedule for January 2019.   The 
committee also discussed the Achieve 180 upcoming Meetings that will be held every 
Wednesday (teachers can miss 5 days per semester and up to 2 Wednesday PD’s).   The 
committee also discussed the lunch application, will help the district with campus 
survey, that must be submitted before snapshot day.  Last discussion discussed was 
construction updates and move during the holidays. 

Closing: Dr. Campbell allowed space for questions or feedback there weren’t any. The 
meeting ended approximately at 5:15 p.m.  

Minutes taken by: Petra Barrera, Administrative Assistant  


